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Executive Summary

Warwick Economics & Development (WECD) will attend to present their 1st Interim 
Evaluation Report of the Growth Deal Programme.

The 1st Interim Evaluation Report document was previously circulated to GDMB 
members on the 14th August 2017, to allow the contents to be considered prior to the 
presentation at this meeting of the GDMB. This would allow for a comprehensive 
discussion / feedback to WECD to inform the direction of the delivery of the evaluation 
programme going forward. 

Recommendation

The Board are invited to receive, consider and comment on the presentation, and the 
1st Interim Evaluation Report previously circulated.

Background and Advice 

At the Growth Deal Management Board held on 06 September 2016, Warwick
Economics & Development (WECD), appointed to undertake the evaluation of the
Growth Deal programme, presented their approach to the delivery of the Growth Deal 
Evaluation Contract.

The 1st Interim Evaluation Report was circulated to members of the Growth Deal 
Management Board by email on 14th August 2017. The Growth Deal Management 
Board are invited to comment on the report and the presentation given today by 
WECD. 


